
   
   QUESTIONS AND ANSWERS FOR:  

 
    RFP # 20-53, 11/19/2020 FOR 

 
     RFP FOR OFFSITE STORAGE 

 
 
 

1. Will electronic RFP be accepted? No. Per the RFP, a written document is the preferred format for 
the proposal. Proposals must be in envelopes clearly marked on the outside with the name of the 
proposal and the proposal opening date and time. Proposals shall be addressed to: 
GREENVILLE UTILITIES COMMISSION, 401 S. GREENE STREET, GREENVILLE, NORTH 
CAROLINA 27834, ATTENTION: Cleve Haddock, CLGPO, Procurement Manager. 

 
 
2. Our warehouses do have sprinklers and are heated.  Because we are grandfathered, we are not 

required to have smoke detectors, does this eliminate us from the proposal?  Our sprinklers are 
inspected yearly for insurance reasons. This is an RFP (Request for Proposal). There will be a 
ranking of the RFP’s/Vendors. You should include all available information requested per the 
RFP. 

 
3. Do you have a full count of 3.6 CF boxes and 1.2 CF boxes, or do you have the combined cubic 

footage?  Additionally, do you intend to add more boxes throughout the contracted period? We do 
not have an exact count of each, but per the RFP the count is approximately half and half. Yes, 
we intend to add boxes throughout the contracted period.  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 


